
 

 

 
1st March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student,  
 
As you may be aware Year 9 students are due to be deciding their Key Stage 4 options this term. 
Please find enclosed our options offer perspective for you to look over with your child. We would like 
to invite you to join us for a live via MS Teams Options evening on Wednesday 30th March at 5.00-
6.00pm. 
 
Your child will be sent a Teams invitation to join the meeting via their academy email account. 
 
The event will contain key information about the options process. In order to support your child 
through the process of selecting the right option choices we strongly suggest that both you and your 
child attend. 
 
5.00pm - Welcome from Mr Roessler (Principal) 
5.10pm - Progress and outcomes information from Mrs Thacker (Assistant Principal) 
5.30pm – Process and application information from Ms Mussenden (Head of Year 9)   
5.45pm – Q+A 
6.00pm – End of event 
 
Please indicate your intention to attend by completing the below MS Forms survey. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cCy76NwEk0iIgsR7VNvSktDCV1bsui9FjcDOL
UL5GRhUNTZCWkQ3WkJYNzQ5V0laSkFDUVZZNUU2QS4u 
 
We hope to see you then. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr McCulloch 
Assistant Principal 
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